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     ‘Jesus holds us in the palm of his hand.’      

 

Tuesday 24th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope you are all staying safe and well.  The email accounts for each class have now been set up.  We 
would love to hear from the children via email messages.  Please use it to: 
 
- send in recordings of them reading (which can be sent as attachments) or telling (suitable!) jokes or 
sending messages to their teachers and friends in school; 
- send in prayers or thoughts; 
- send in photos of activities completed at home 
- anything else that you feel is appropriate to send 
 
This will operate between 9.00am -3.00pm each day.   Please be patient while this is in its initial stage and 
reassure our boys and girls that responses will come, but not always instantly. 
 
The emails are as follows: 

Nursery and Reception 
EYFS@sfxcps.co.uk 
 

Year 1 
Year1@sfxcps.co.uk 
 

Year 2 
Year2@sfxcps.co.uk 
 

Year 3 
Year3@sfxcps.co.uk 
 

Year 4 
Year4@sfxcps.co.uk 
 

Year 5 
Year5@sfxcps.co.uk 

Year 6 
Year 6@sfxcps.co.uk 
 

  

 
Take care, stay safe and well everyone.  Please remember the prayer times that we can follow and look at 
the website for updates as well as emails from the MAC. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Downes 
Principal 
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